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I am a small real estate owner, working harder than ever, getting further behind 

because of Oregons terrible ideas such as this bill. Attorneys have far too many 

lobbyist whispering in your ears. This will not solve affirdable housing, reducing 

regulation and cost todevelopment will. This will send me out of Oregon! 


